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CONFERENCE 2013: STEVE OTTO 

Dr Steve Otto, Director of Research and Testing at The R&A, will present a 

session at the GCMA National Conference, 11 - 13 November 2013, with the title 

'a Few Facts about Distance'. 

Secretary At Work: July 2013 

 

 
Former Mathematician and NASA scientist Dr Steve Otto is now the 

Director of Research and Testing at golf’s world governing body The 

R&A. Dr Otto has published a wide range of articles describing the fate of 

fluid flows, bubbles, micro-organisms and more recently material on the 

physics of golf.  

 

His session on Wednesday has the title ‘a few facts about distance’. Be 

prepared to be enlightened and even challenged about perceptions on golf equipment.   

 

There are many misconceptions concerning the physics of impact and analysis of the game. 

Frequently comments concerning the state of the game are made on the basis of limited 

experience and anecdotal information.  

 

This presentation will give details of data gathered over the last couple of decades on driving 

distance and accuracy for golfers of all levels. This will be set in context with a description of the 

evolution of technology and the equipment Rules over a similar period. 

 

 
[This document is prepared for guidance and is accurate at the date 

of publication only. We will not accept any liability (in negligence 

or otherwise) arising from any member or third party acting, or 

refraining from acting, on the information contained in this 

document.] 
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See the Provisional Programme and Booking Form for 

more details of all the sessions..... and book your place.  

 


